John Estrada
76 San Saba Street
Austin, Texas 78702

August 3, 2021

The Board of Adjustment
c/o Elaine Ramirez

Planner Senior and Board of Adjustment Liaison
The City of Austin

Re: Letter of Support for Variance Request for 74 San Saba Street to Preserve Deck;
Case No. C15-2021-0080

Dear Board Members:

I own the house immediately to the north of Darius Fisher’s property, and I support the variances
to preserve Darius’s existing wood deck at the rear of his property. The deck is consistent with the
area’s character and should be allowed stay as-is without being demolished. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

LZ%

John Estra



